
 

 

 
 
 

Proposal to create SEND resource provision at Lacon Childe 
School. 
 
Notice is given in accordance with The School Organisation (Making Prescribed 
Alterations) Regulations 2016, the Local Authority – Shropshire Council – proposes 
to establish a resource provision at Lacon Childe School and offer up to 20 places 
for secondary aged learners with Moderate Learning difficulties and communication 
and interaction difficulties (including Autism Spectrum Conditions from Autumn Term 
2021. 
 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal.  Copies of the complete 
proposal can be obtained: by writing to: 
c/o the Headteachers PA, Resourced Provision Consultation, Lacon Childe School, 
Love Lane, Cleobury Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8PE or by emailing 
sue.broad@laconchildeschool.co.uk 
or by visiting the Council website at:  https://shropshire.gov.uk/get-involved/send-
resource-provision-at-lacon-childe-school 
 
Within four weeks of the publication of this Notice (11th January 2021) any person 
may make comments or object to the proposal by writing to c/o the Headteachers 
PA, Resourced Provision Consultation, Lacon Childe School, Love Lane, Cleobury 
Mortimer, Shropshire DY14 8PE or by emailing sue.broad@laconchildeschool.co.uk 
 
Signed 

 
Karen Bradshaw, Director of Children’s Services, Shropshire Council 
 
Publication Date: 11th January 2021 
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